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Friday 27th March 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
Parents and Carers with an iPhone or iPad you actually have a scanner! 
 
If you are planning to send any work to your child’s teachers (or teachers if you are scanning work to your 
students) you can use the ‘Notes App’. Photograph the work. Then open a new note, press the camera 
button, the option to add a photo of the work into the document will pop up. Once the document is scanned 
you can email it with less memory space than a photo. 
  
There is also a PDF version on Android phones. 
  
Stay safe everyone! 
  
Kind regards, 
Mrs Thornton 
 
 
 
   

 


